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About the Prize

Applications for the 2025 Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize are now open. 

The Prize gives 12 students the amazing opportunity to travel to Türkiye 

on a fully paid study tour. 

This journey aims to deepen students' understanding of Australia’s wartime

history and the sacrifices of those who have served. 

Teacher chaperones 
We are seeking 3 teachers who would like to volunteer to travel and supervise

students on the study tour in September. 

To apply or for more details, visit the Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize website today. 

https://www.vic.gov.au/soap


Key messages

The 2025 Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize is now open for applications. 

Students in years 9 to 12 attending a Victorian school are eligible to apply. 

12 winners will embark on an unforgettable journey to Türkiye to visit
significant war memorial and heritage sites.  

The Victorian Government encourages students from multicultural, diverse
and multi-faith communities, from regional and rural Victoria, and First
Nations peoples to apply. 

Student applications close Monday 28 April 2025. 

Teacher chaperone applications close Monday 31 March 2025.

To apply or for more information, visit the Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize
website: vic.gov.au/soap  

https://www.vic.gov.au/soap


How can I share this content?

We invite you to share the following content:

Newsletter item

Online news item

Social media posts

You can also share this stakeholder pack with your network.
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Newsletter item

Apply now for the 2025 Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize 

12 lucky Victorian students in years 9 to 12 will have the
chance to travel to Türkiye and explore significant war
memorials and historical sites. This experience will help
students learn more about Australia’s wartime history
and the sacrifices made by those who served. 

Applications close on Monday, 28 April 2025. 

To apply or for more information, visit the Premier’s
Spirit of Anzac Prize website:
https://www.vic.gov.au/soap 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1MELSpgiUzRS9qjnOtBSWmZDpnxWJxQQi?usp=sharing
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Online news item
Once in a lifetime opportunity for students in years 9 to 12.

Are you a student or do you know someone in years 9 to 12 at a
Victorian school? The Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize (the Prize)
is offering the chance for students to learn about Australia’s
wartime history through a fully paid study tour. 

About the Prize
12 successful students will travel to Türkiye, where they will visit
important war memorials and historical sites. This journey aims
to deepen students' understanding of Australia’s wartime
history and the sacrifices of those who have served.  

Applications close on Monday 28 April 2025.  Apply now or learn
more at the Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize website today. 
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Social media post

Our social media posts to share are on:  
IG: instagram.com/vicgovdffh 
FB: facebook.com/VicGovDFFH 

Draft social media copy: 
Applications are now open the Premier’s Spirit of Anzac Prize.

Students in years 9 to 12 enrolled in a Victorian school can enter for
their chance to attend a fully funded study tour exploring Australia’s
wartime history. 📝 

12 winners will embark on an unforgettable journey to Türkiye to visit
significant war memorial and heritage sites.  

Applications close 28 April 2025. Apply now: vic.gov.au/soap
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